Kate Mansfield

From: FRMC Environment <frmcenvironment@northwestel.net>
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 12:43 PM

To: Neary, James (AADNC/AANDC)

Subject: Environmental Assessment for the Diavik Diamond Mine
Hi James,

The Fort Resolution Metis Council is currently working on filling out the participant funding application form, however
our office did receive the email and have reviewed the documentation posted on the reviewboard registry and with all
the year ending reporting being done our office is quite busy, anyhow the Fort Resolution Metis Council is requesting a
one week extension to the deadline for our application as the FRMC will be seeking technical expertise to help provide
assistance to the FRMC and the costs associated with the expert consultant will need to be further investigated over the
next couple days. It is the hope of the FRMC that this extra time be granted as the Diavik Diamond Mine is a major
concern of the Fort Resolution Metis Council and it membership and just to mention that the FRMC do have cultural and
tradition heritage within the areas where the Diavik Diamond Mine is established and will be providing that information
at the technical and public hearings when those workshops do get scheduled, lastly if you can provide the FRMC with a
copy of the transcripts from the scoping session held March 18, 2019.

Thank you

Shawn Mckay - FRMC Environment Coordinator
P.O. Box-137

Fort Resolution NT X0E OMO

Phone: 867 394 5409

Fax: 867 394 5410

Cell: 867 376 0001

Email: frmcenvironment@northwestel.net



